
061414- email – Dorough-board-on City Meeting  

(This correspondence was read by Mayor Bhasker at the City Council meeting 6/16/14)  

 

To: Trustees,  Wiggins,  Herrera and Latasa on meeting with Mayor Bhasker.   

 

Twice,  Joseph has, at my behest, contacted Mayor Ravi Bhasker and requested that we might meet in private to 

discuss the benefits to everyone of pursuing a franchise agreement instead of an expensive takeover. At first the 

Mayor agreed to the meeting and then changed his mind. He appears to prefer to make provocative remarks in 

public about sending signals to the "uncooperative" board members and shuns a written request for a productive 

meeting without an audience.  

 

The Socorro Electric Cooperative takes this matter seriously and refuses to participate in this charade. There 

will be no official spokesperson attending this circus. Board members are reminded that only the President or 

the General Manager can speak on behalf of the cooperative.  

 

Anne Dorough - President  

District 5 Trustee  

Socorro Electric Cooperative  

(575)772-2989  
 


